
Oakland East Bay World Wings 9/1/18 Newsletter from Louise Diracles

 

 

Thurs., September 27: 

•Suzy Proescher will host our group in Discovery Bay 

on Thursday, 9/27/18. There will be a cruise. She is 

offering an overnight for the first five Oakland East 

Bay Chapter members sign ups. Suzy says that dawn 

is beautiful on the Delta. Details see flyer attached. 
Signed up so far with their $46 check are: Louise Diracles, Genie Pratt, Janet 

Bisbing, Hetta Malone, Laurie Barton, Else Welsh, Lucy Hart, Liz Turlington, 

Marilyn Kaplan Suzy Proescher, and Julie McNair & friend. Send your $46 

check today made out to World Wings Int’l to Louise Diracles, 63 Via 

Hermosa, Orinda, CA 94563 to reserve your spot on the Delta 9/27/18. 

 

The Interline luncheon is Tues., Sept, 11, 2018, at the Bellevue Club, 525 

Bellevue Ave., Oakland. See attached. 



 

October: 

•The 10/28/18 to 10/31/18 San Diego World Wings Convention’s 

registration discount has been extended. The Omni Hotel is filling up so get 

your reservation in asap. Signed up so far: Louise Diracles/Kramer Klabau, 

Liv Milan, Sally Andersen/Lorin, Janet Bisbing, Linda Duffey (Kelly,) Pam 

Feack, Pam Gilberd/Fred, Kay Gilson, Lucy Hart, Marianne Greene Kallstrom, 

Netty Kilgour, Barbara Klutinis,  Julie McNair, Genie Pratt, Linda Rineck, 

Ginas Sui-Oerelius, Anne Tompkins, Liz Turlington and Sonya Vukasin, 

Jennie Young. Go to: worldwingsinternational.net for details.  

 

The World Wings reserved discount rooms are going like hot cakes. Be 
sure to reserve at the Omni in San Diego as soon as possible. Lucy Hart 
has a room with two queen beds and would love to have a roommate. 
Contact her: lucyhart552@gmail.com  

 

Carol Crown is soliciting prizes for the International Charity Drawing.  She 

asks us to Please sell or buy your raffle drawing 
tickets. Attached list of prizes. 

• News from a Friendly Manor: Janet Bisbing and 

friends are providing the lunch and service for 

September 19. Marilyn Kaplan may do the lunch 

October 17 and would love some help. Please contact 

Pam: pamelavo1@sbcglobal.net or call 510-655-5675 

if you would like to help. Liv and Pam will do the 

lunch for Nov. and Dec. and welcome helpers. 

mailto:lucyhart552@gmail.com
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•  Our Chapter is scheduled to provide a hot meal once 

a month on the 3rd Wednesday. Donations of money 

or toiletries for the Manor are also always 

appreciated.  
 

 

Julie McNair, Pam Feack & Else Welsh 

Please welcome new members: 
Bonnie Rosenberg, rosenbe120@aol.com,  
925-683-6888, 2132 Myrtle Beach Lane, Danville, CA 94526 

And  

Patrice Motten, pmotten@gmail.com,  
925-393-5377, 2165 Cactus Ct. #2, Walnut Creek, CA 94595 

Welcome back:  
Judy Machens, Mary Pilara, and Mary Powell 
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World Wings Int’l President asks for your vote to determine our 
International charity. Send your choice via e mail to: 
louisediracles@comcast.net 
Our Int’l charity choices are: CARE, Doctors without Borders, Helen 
Keller Int’l., and Mending Kids Int’l. See descriptions attached. Our 
chapter will cast its vote for the Int’l charity at the San Diego 
Convention. Thank you to the following who have already voted:   Sally 
Andersen, Laurie Barton, Janet Bisbing, Jane Euler, Lucy Hart, Marilynm 
Kaplan, Netty Kilgour, Julie McNair, Patrice Otten, Suzy Proescher, 
Ingrid Templeton, Anne Tompkins, Liz Turlington, Else Welsh. 
  

THE BONJOUR PARIS GALA EVENT 

SEPTEMBER 29, 2018 

THE CRADLE OF AVIATION---CHARLES LINDBERGH BLVD 

GARDEN CITY NEW YORK  11530 PHONE 516-5724111 

FOR MORE REQUIRED INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT 

LINDA FREIRE linda@thepanammuseum.org 

 

http://www.cradleofaviation.org/history/exhibits/pan-am-exhibit.html 
 

 

For the April 27th cruise from Tampa to Barcelona 

Contact: CARMEN JAQUET – 786-252-
7838  INTERLINETRAVELS@YAHOO.COM 

 
Don’t forget the Interline Luncheon Tues., 9/11/18, 11:00 am. See 
attached. 
 
Thomas Henry Kewin 1922-2018 Thomas Henry Kewin, 96 of Mill Valley, California died at home August 

15th, 2018. 

 

Hugs from Louise Diracles, Oakland World Wings President 
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